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In view of the prevailing situation and difficulties in
maintenance of social distance in office premises,
employees are advised not to visit KVS (HQ)
in person for any matter including transfers.
However, employees may submit their
representations via e-mail in the dedicated mail id
kvstransfer2021@gmail.com, which will be dealt on

priority.
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